
We are excited to recognize Miss Lexi as this
month’s Star Teacher of the Month! While

she’s officially been working at Bunny Bunch
for a few years now, Miss Lexi has been part of
our family since she was a little one herself—
she’s a proud Bunny Bunch Pre-K graduate!
Miss Lexi is one of our outstanding teacher

aides at Townline who always goes above and
beyond. She has a natural gift for connecting

with kids, every child she works with feels
loved and special. What we especially love

about Miss Lexi is her incredibly positive
attitude. Her energy is contagious, her smile is

constant, and her creativity brings so much
fun to the classroom. Whether it’s a new
game, craft, or activity, Miss Lexi is always

thinking of ways to make the day exciting and
meaningful for the kids. It’s clear to anyone
watching that she genuinely enjoys being

with the children, and her patience and caring
nature shine through in everything she does.

Her dedication is especially evident this
summer, as she’s been working closely with
our summer camp kiddos. From coming up
with fun, engaging activities to sitting down
and playing with the children one-on-one,

Miss Lexi makes sure each child feels included,
supported, and happy. It's already shaping up
to be an amazing summer thanks to her! Miss
Lexi is not only loved by the children, but also
by every staff member who works with her.

She is reliable, hardworking, kind, and an
absolute joy to have on our team. We truly
cannot say enough good things about her.
Thank you for all that you do, Miss Lexi!! We

love you!!!

Upcoming EventsStar Teacher

Dominick is turning 2!
Lincoln is turning 4!

Grayson is turning  5!

Happy Birthday

Infant Room: Winter
Toddler Room: Thomas
Pre-K 3: Scarlett

Star Students
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The center is closed Friday July 4  -
we hope everyone enjoys the long

weekend!

th

Water Days this month: Friday July 11
& Tuesday July 23 ! 

th

rd

Bike Days: Thursday July 17  &
Monday July 29 !

th

th

Ice Cream Truck: 3 , 18  & 28  rd th th

July 8 : Power Authority Visitth



Important Notes &
Reminders

Monthly Theme

Congratulations to our
Infant Room star of the

month,
Winter!

Star Student

INFANT ROOM
JULY NEWS

The babies will be busy exploring
fish and all the different sea

animals there are under the sea.
They will be listening to stories

such as “Fourth of July Mice”, “I’m
a Shark”, “Beach Day”, and “Peanut

Butter & Jellyfish”. Some of the
exciting activities planned for our

little ones are Bumble Bee
footprints, handprint fireworks,

handprint crabs, color and do-a-
dot a goldfish, paint a frog and

glue cheerios on a starfish. They
will also be getting their tiny little
fingers wet with water play. We
will be going for many outdoor

walks to enjoy as much fresh air as
possible! Just a friendly reminder:

if you haven’t done so already,
please bring in a bottle of

sunscreen for your child to use
while going outside. Thank you!

What a fun filled summer month
we have ahead of us!

--Tie-Dye t-shirts are due by June 6 ! The
children will all wear these shirts during our
Family Picnic on June 18 ! 

th

th

--Don’t forget to send in sunscreen (non spray)
for your child to be used during the summer and
fall!
--We will be sending home any swaddles or
sleepsacks at the end of each week to be
washed. Thank you!
--Don't forget to label any bottles, sippy cups,
pacifiers, and any other items your child brings
in with first and last names. 



We are so excited to celebrate Winter as our Star of the Month! At just a year and a
half, Winter has truly blossomed in our care, and we couldn’t be prouder of her growth.

Over the past couple of months, she has become incredibly talkative, learning and
repeating so many new words each day. Her motor skills have come such a long way,

and she is flourishing in every area of her development. Winter is a very sweet and
caring girl who loves to help both her friends and teachers. She’s always eager to lend a

hand and spread joy with her warm personality. Her days are filled with creativity —
whether she’s coloring, crafting, or diving into messy fun with paint or do-a-dots,

Winter’s artistic side shines through. Craft time is definitely a favorite part of her day!
She loves engaging in sensory play, building with connecting toys, playing with vehicles
and dolls, and reading stories or flipping through books to look at the pictures. Winter’s
love for learning and exploration is contagious, and her happy, positive spirit lights up
the entire room. Her affectionate nature and bright smile make her a joy to be around.

As Winter gets ready to move up to the Toddler Room, we know she will continue to
thrive and shine. While we will miss her dearly, we are so excited to see all the amazing
things she’ll do next. Winter, you are truly a star, and we are so lucky to have been part

of your journey! Congratulations Winter! Keep up the great work! We love you!!!

STAR STUDENT
INFANT ROOM



Important Notes &
Reminders

Monthly Theme

Congratulations to our
Toddler Room star of

the month,
Thomas!

Star Student

TODDLER ROOM
JULY NEWS

--Don’t forget to send in sunscreen (non
spray) for your child to be used during the
summer and fall!
--We are asking that each child bring in a
blanket for themselves for nap time. We will
be sending them home at the end of each
week to be washed.
--Don't forget to label any bottles, sippy
cups, pacifiers, and any other items your
child brings in with first and last names.

We start the month off with “Ocean
Fun” where these little ones will be

busy learning all about the
underwater world. They will be

reading many fish related stories as
well as doing a shark, octopus and

jelly fish craft! The toddler room will
be swimming along during “Tropical
Fish” week.There will be sandcastles,
fishbowls and many, many colorful

fish activities made during this week.
We will have a lot of fun during

“Beach Days” where the children will
be busy painting seashells, along with
making beach scenes and sand crabs.

We will end the month with “Fun
with Water”. The toddlers will be

doing so many fun crafts with water
such as painting with watercolors and

ice cubs as well as some cool water
table fun! We have planned a water
day each week for the month of July
as well as a bike day so be sure to be

on the lookout for dates as they
quickly approach! What a great way

to kick off summer!



We are thrilled to recognize Thomas as our Star of the Month! Thomas recently turned 2 years
old and has been part of the Bunny Bunch family since he was a baby. It has been such a joy to
watch him grow, especially during his time in the Toddler Room, where he has truly thrived in
every way! Each day, Thomas impresses us with his participation during Circle Time — eagerly

clapping along, reciting words from stories, counting, and singing the alphabet with enthusiasm.
He knows his colors and shapes and is constantly surprising us with how many new words he’s
learning and using. Thomas is a bright and curious little boy with a love for learning that shines

through in everything he does. When it’s time to play, you can almost always find Thomas
zooming around the room with his trucks — one of his favorite activities! He also loves spending

time outdoors, where he enjoys running, climbing, and sliding with his friends. Whether he's
dancing to his favorite songs, banging on the drums or xylophone, or getting messy with paint
and art supplies, Thomas always brings energy, fun, and creativity to the room. He’s also a big

fan of books, especially ones with animals, and enjoys exploring with blocks, dinosaurs, and
bubbles. Thomas has such a sweet, fun-loving personality and gets along with everyone — it’s
easy to see why all his classmates love playing and laughing with him! We’re especially excited

for Thomas as he prepares to become a big brother this year. We know he’s going to be the most
caring and loving sibling. Thomas, we are so proud of you and all the ways you’ve grown — you

truly light up our days and we’re so happy to have you as our Star of the Month! Congratulations
Thomas! Keep up the great work! We love you!!!

TODDLER ROOM
STAR STUDENT



Important Notes &
Reminders

Monthly Theme

Congratulations to our
Pre-K 3 star of the

month,
Scarlett!

Star Student

PRE-K 3 ROOM
JULY NEWS

We will be learning about a variety of
different animals from all different

environments. We start off the month
with “The Rainforest” where the children

will be going on a colorful adventure
learning all about the different amazing
animals found in the rainforest. They will

get crafty making a parrot, cheetah,
snake and a monkey! “Under the Sea”

the children will be sure to enjoy all the
different crafts and activities we have
planned such as a rainbow fish craft,

connecting the dots, crafting an octopus
and making a starfish. We then switch

gears and start to learn about “Pets”. The
children will share with their classmates

what kind of pets they have at home and
will learn all about the different types of
pets one can have. We will finish off the

month learning about “Zoo Animals”.
There will be many fun and exciting ways

the children will be able to practice
counting and learning their letters all

while learning about the different
exciting animals found in the zoo! We

have planned a water day each week for
the month of July as well as a bike day so
be sure to be on the lookout for dates as

they quickly approach!

We are going to be having some visitors
come into our center for our Pre-K kiddos

this summer, including the ice cream truck a
few times. Keep an eye out for more

information!

--Don’t forget to send in sunscreen (non
spray) for your child to be used during the
summer and fall!

We are asking that each child bring in a
blanket for themselves for nap time. We will
be sending them home at the end of each
week to be washed.
Don't forget to label any bottles, sippy cups,
pacifiers, and any other items your child
brings in with first and last names.



We are so excited to celebrate Scarlett as our Star of the Month! At 3 years old, Scarlett has
been a part of the Bunny Bunch family since she was in the Infant Room, and it has been such a

joy to watch her grow into the bright, kind, and curious girl she is today. Scarlett has learned and
accomplished so much during her time with us — she can already spell her name and is working
so hard on writing it all by herself! She’s a dedicated and enthusiastic participant during Circle

Time each day, where she shows off her knowledge of letters, numbers, shapes, and more.
Scarlett absolutely loves story time with her teachers and enjoys repeating the words she hears,

building her confidence and vocabulary. She is incredibly imaginative and creative — whether
she’s playing in the kitchen center, caring for baby dolls, dressing up, or building with magnets,

Scarlett always brings excitement and joy to every activity. Her colorful artwork during craft
time is a beautiful reflection of her personality and creativity. What makes Scarlett even more
special is her sweet and friendly nature. She always greets others with a big smile and happily

introduces herself to make everyone feel welcome. She gets along with everyone she meets and
has a wonderful way of spreading kindness and happiness wherever she goes. Scarlett is also

quite the athlete! She lights up with excitement when it’s time to go outside and loves showing
off her soccer skills and energy on the playground. With her eager attitude, love of learning, and
joyful spirit, there is no doubt that Scarlett is going to achieve amazing things this year. Scarlett,

we are so proud of all you’ve learned and can’t wait to see how much more you’ll accomplish.
You truly are a shining star! Congratulations Scarlett! Keep up the great work! We love you!!!

STAR STUDENT
PRE-K 3 ROOM



PRE-K 4 ROOM
JULY NEWS

Important Notes &
Reminders

Monthly Theme

Star Student

We start out this fun filled month with
“Patriotic Week”. To help prepare for the

fourth of july these children will be taking
part in many Firework painting experiences,

making a paper rocket and creating a
firework in a jar. We then move into “Science

week”. The children will be busy
experimenting with different objects and
learning whether they sink or float when
placed in water, brainstorming what they

would do if they were a scientist and mixing
together corn starch and water to make

oobleck! Next, the children will be acting like
pirates while making an exploding treasure
chest, creating a treasure map and going on

a treasure hunt during “Pirate” week. We
then jump into “Young Chef” week. We will
be learning about the food pyramid while

making many different yummy foods for the
children to snack on. We then finish off the

month with a “Water Fun” week where they
will learn about the water cycle, see what 100

drops of water looks like and each will take
part in the ziplock and pencil experiment!

We have planned a water day each week for
the month of July as well as a bike day so be
sure to be on the lookout for dates as they
quickly approach. What a fantastic and fun

filled summer month!

We are going to be having some visitors come
into our center for our Pre-K kiddos this

summer, including the ice cream truck a few
times. Keep an eye out for more information!

--Don’t forget to send in sunscreen (non
spray) for your child to be used during the
summer and fall!

Please make sure your child’s water
bottle is labeled with their first and last
name, Thanks!


